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Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your email of 20 March 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

I’m after some information about the Government’s recent announcement of changes to 
Kainga Ora tenancies and evictions. 
 
Is there any report or advice you can refer me to that details what the current Sustaining 
Tenancies Framework is, and the current guidelines around evictions. I have found this 
document: https://kaingaora.govt.nz/assets/Publications/OIAs-Official-Information-
Requests/January-2022/Sustaining-Tenancies-and-Disruptive-Behaviour-Policies.pdf and 
note that it says as of 2022 Kainga Ora “does not have an evictions policy”. 
 
Can you please send me a copy of the latest advice sent to Chris Bishop? 

 
Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga – Ministry of Housing and Urban Development will shortly be publishing 
this information on our website. I am therefore refusing your request under section 18(d) of the OIA 
on the basis that the information will soon be publicly available. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my response by the Ombudsman, in 
accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the Ombudsman’s 
website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Julia Minko 
Manager Ministerial Services  
Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga – Ministry of Housing and Urban Development 
 

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)




